COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

December 29, 2014

Sarah Sauter

Western Slope Conservation Center
P.O. Box 1612

Paonia, CO 81428

Re: Bowie No. 1 Mine (Permit No. C-1981-038)
Revision: TR-59
Incidental Permit Boundary Revision

Dear Ms. Sauter:

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has received an application for the above referenced
permitting action for the Bowie No. 1 Mine. The application was deemed complete on December 27, 2014.

With this revision, Bowie Resources, LLC seeks to update specific sections of the permit, related to the
mine’s train loadout facilities. The Loadout is located approximately one mile east of Paonia along State
Hwy 133. Proposed modifications include: making an incidental revision to the permit boundary (increasing
the permit area by 1.5 acres) to incorporate previous disturbance related to realignment of Black Bridge Road,
a public road; updating information on property ownership and nearby structures; and providing additional
details regarding drainage areas and culverts. The applicant is not proposing additional surface disturbance
outside of the area currently approved for disturbance.

Permit Revision, Permit Renewal, or Technical Revision application materials are available for review at the
Paonia Public Library, 2 3rd Street, Paonia, CO 81428. Minor Revision and Surety Release application
materials are available for review at the Division’s Denver office.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Marcia L. Talvitie, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Marcia.talvitie@state.co.us
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